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Carriage Square Homeowners Association Officers and Directors for 2014 – 2015
Officers:

Richard Sharp, President

1840 Clydesdale Drive

304-4692
Michele Stokes, Vice President

1100 Stagecoach Lane

400-2969
Donna Lakers, Treasurer

1110 Cabrolet Drive

301-6540
Mary Ellen Komac, Secretary

1050 Stagecoach Lane

885-9668
Directors:

Ken Hoppe (3rd year of 3-year term)

1853 Chaise Drive

883-6628

Sharon Brady (1st year of 3-year term)

1905 Victoria Lane

884-2395
Charity Sharp (1st year of 3-year term)

1840 Clydesdale Drive

304-4691
Board meetings are held on the 3rd Wednesday of odd-numbered months. Homeowners are invited to attend if they have any concerns about the neighborhood. Please contact a Board member for meeting time and location.

Carriage Square Homeowners Association Annual Meeting

On October 19th, the Carriage Square HOA held its annual meeting in Carriage Square Park. During the meeting, six homeowners volunteered to assume the vacant Board positions, allowing the previous members to finally retire. Thank you!!

Carriage Square Homeowners Association

Board President’s Message:

Hello Neighbors!

     I am the newly assigned President of the CSHOA. I would like to tell you a little bit about myself. I am a native Nevadan and was born in Carson City. My family and I moved into Carriage Square about 4 years ago and we love the neighborhood! Growing up, my family lived on Pyrenees Street until I was in second grade then we moved to the neighboring subdivision of Monte Vista. I have fond memories of playing in the sagebrush field that is now Carriage Square. I have worked for the Nevada Division of Forestry for 20 years and have been a wild land firefighter for 26 years. My wife, Charity and I have been married for 14 years and we have 2 children; Savanna, 12, who is currently enrolled at Carson Middle School and Dennis, 9, who is attending Fritsch Elementary School.

     I look forward to meeting more of my Carriage Square neighbors and I am hoping to see more of you at our meetings! Please feel free to call me or even stop by the house. I am usually home around 5:30 pm as long as I am not attending any of my kids’ activities. Thank you!

